

NEWSLETTER

"DOING THE MOST GOOD"



Dear Friend,

ee what I got!" exclaimed Philippa* to her children as she opened her Christmas Parcel filled with food and spread the items on the table for her children to see.

Here at the Salvation Army we 'Fight For Good' to assist single mothers like Philippa* doing her best to support her family and vet she just can't do it alone. She needs help to ensure that the children are not going without basic necessities - missing out on meals, without a proper bed, clothes, help with homework and a healthy home.

Jonathan* is a happy young boy who loves to laugh and sing, it is inspiring to be in his presence. He's just like thousands of other boys his age except, Jonathan is visually impaired. Jonathan attends the Salvation Army School for the Blind & Visually Impaired where he is taught skills giving him the self confidence to excel.

It was very late at night when the Salvation Army Officer in charge of the Women & Children's Emergency Shelter received a call from the police. "Can we bring you a lady and her daughter that need a safe

place to live and some help to get through a very difficult situation? "Yes, I'll be waiting at the door to meet you." Because of you our donors, family and friends of the Salvation Army Caroline* and her daughter have been able to move back into the community.

The Silver Thread Program gives seniors a place to fellowship, bond and remain active. The Community Learning Center Afterschool Program helps children and youth develop their potential. The Feeding Center provides meals to the hungry and

homeless. The Salvation Army assists seniors, youth, homeless and many more within the community. It is because of your donations The Salvation Army is able to 'Fight for Good' everyday assisting Philippa, Jonathan and Caroline.

This Christmas season we are once again inviting you to partner with us by making a donation to support those who need us most. Our goal is to 'Fight for Good' for those in need. May God's peace, joy and love be yours this Christmas season.

MAJOR CLARENCE INGRAM Divisional Commander

MR. FELIX STUBBS Advisory Board Chairman

P.S. Please know that your donation, large or small, is greatly needed and very much appreciated. These funds stay right here in our community to feed the hungry, clothe the homeless and help struggling families.

*Some names and identifying details have been changed to protect the privacy of individuals.

NAME: _____

P.O. BOX:

CITY:

ISLAND:

The Bahamas

MY GIFT TO THE 2018

CHRISTMAS MAIL APPEAL

My check payable to The Salvation Army is enclosed.

YES! I'll help you reach out to local individuals and families in need of help and hope.

GIFT AMOUNT

\$25

\$50 \$100

Other

You may also give via credit/debit card by going online at www.slavationarmybahamas.org or by calling 242.393.2340 Your gift will be used to meet real Community needs.

> The Salvation Army | 31 Mackey St P. O. Box N-205 | Nassau, The Bahamas

To learn more about The Salvation Army in The Bahamas, please visit our website at www.salvationarmybahamas.org or call 242.393.2340















